
Canyon Lakes Property Owners Association Annual Board Meeting 
February 11, 2020 

 
The annual meeting was held at 7:00 pm in the Canyon Lakes Golf Course Champions 

Meeting room. Approximately 60 people were in attendance. The presentation lasted about 
one and a half hours. 

Todd Sprong began the 2020 Canyon Lakes Annual meeting by introducing himself and 
the Board of Directors. Todd told the gathering this was his last night as Canyon Lakes President 
and he was grateful to be part of such a wonderful community.  

A power point presentation was given by Todd informing the property owners of the 
2019/2020 financials, the CLPOA committees, 2019 strategic plans and 2020 strategic plans and 
the Long-Range Planning goals for the Community.  

Jerry presented the memorial park bench plaques from property owners and had each 
family come up to say a few words about the person the plaques are for. 

Jerry also presented Todd with a plaque in his honor for his years of service as Canyon 
Lakes President to be placed on a Volunteer Park bench near the basketball court. 

Todd Sprong then opened up the floor for a question and answer session with the 
property owners. Items of discussion brought up by those in attendance:  

1. Blasting in The Heights – petition by residents 
2. Speeding in Canyon Lakes 
3. Common Areas tree trimming 
4. Masonry wall completion 
5. Ely Street landscaping 
6. Loose blocks on masonry wall 
7. Ron Asmus development not part of Canyon Lakes 
8. Common Area lighting 
9. Location of park benches 

 
All the discussion topics were discussed to the satisfaction of those asking the questions. 

 
Todd thanked property owners for coming. The meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm. 
 


